

Prague, 1st May 2014

Dear business partners,

The name "Crowne Plaza Prague" has been present in Prague since 2001 as part of the InterContinental Hotels Group. Since the beginning, it has stood out for quality of service, a safe and convenient location, as well as variable conference space suitable for all kinds of meetings and events.

With the ongoing changes in hospitality markets both in the Czech Republic and around the world, we have decided to take the important step of starting a brand-new era in our hospitality business — namely, becoming part of the Gerstner Imperial Hospitality Group. This decision effectively means that our hotel is leaving the InterContinental Hotels Group and as of July 1, 2014, will once again bear the name Hotel International Prague. This is our landmark building's original name, still well-known both among the residents of Prague and many members of the hospitality industry in the Czech Republic and abroad.

We wish to assure you that the level and quality of service you have come to expect from our hotel will remain unchanged; moreover, we are constantly working on bringing new ideas into our work under the new name so that we can satisfy you, our esteemed clients, even better. Our team remains unchanged and stands ready to fulfill all your needs and requests. The telephone numbers of the Hotel International have not been changed either, and you can use the e-mail address hotel@internationalprague.cz for general contact with our hotel. Our team members will inform all our partners about their specific amended contacts at the earliest opportunity.

For more information, feel free to visit our brand new website www.internationalprague.cz after July 1, 2014; naturally, don't hesitate contact us at any time with any questions, concerns or requests.

We are convinced that this change will not affect our cooperation in any way, and look forward to welcoming you to our landmark property very soon again.

Yours sincerely

Tomáš Máčala

General Manager

well